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" i ; ABN 43 662 868 065
Attention: Angela Kenna — Projects Officer

Dear Angela

RE: DA87/2011 - 3 Belgrave Street, Manly
Redevelopment of Manly Police Station

On Friday 3 June 2011 Manly Council received a request from the Minister of Police to
place a ‘Hold’ on the above application for the redevelopment of Manly Police Station.

Due to this request Council would like to inform you that in fact Council has placed the
Development Application on hold and that Council will not be presenting the
application to the JRPP briefing meeting at 1:30pm on 9 June, 2011.

If you would like to discuss this matter further, please contact me during business
hours on 9976 1587.

Yours faithfully Date: ¢fe]n

MQN»Q

Stephen Clem
Deputy General Manager
Landuse & Sustainability
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